

Phone: (919) 265-4745 Fax: (919) 248-1067 E-mail: tarheelspeech@gmail.com

Free Speech and Language Screenings

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Free speech and language screenings are being offered at your child's preschool. Speech and language difficulties can emerge at almost any time during a child's development. Early detection and intervention are key to identifying and treating speech/language deficits as well as preventing future academic difficulties. A small team of licensed speech-language pathologists will come to your child's preschool to screen all children whose parents have returned the permission slip below. If you are interested, please complete the form and return it to your child's teacher. You will receive written and/or verbal notification of the screening results. If you have further questions, please contact Emily Jordan at (919) 265-4745. Thank you!

**We are in network with Aetna (except Duke Aetna), BCBS NC, Cigna, and all NC Medicaid managed care plans.

Please return the bottom portion to your child's teacher:		
I give permission for my child,speech and language screening at his/her preschool.		_, to participate in the free
Child's Date of Birth:	. Teacher's/Class Name:	
Parent/Guardian Name:		
Address:		
Phone:	Email:	
Child's Insurance Company Name:	Insurance ID:	
Child's Physician:	Clinic Name:	
Clinic Address:		
Signature:		_
Any noted concerns:		